Congleton Cycling Campaign - Minutes of Meeting 7 March 2012

Meeting held at Beartown Tap, Congleton

Attending: Peter Hall (PH),Val Scaresbook (VS), Alec Scaresbrook (AS), Mathew Axford (MA), Alistair Wright (AW)
Apologies: Ian Wilson (IW) 
Chairman's Report

PH was acting as temporary chair as post is unfilled.
AW was welcomed as a new member of the group. 

Feedback from 2012 members’ survey. 
Majority response for keeping name ‘Congleton Cycling Campaign’. Some offers from individual members to get further involved in CCC activities.

Events.

16-24 June. National Bike Week. 

17th June. Food Festival stand in Community Garden plus Pedalling Picnic to Biddulph Grange Country Park. PH to contact SMDC & Staffordshire Police to confirm details.

Cycle Network signing.

Funding & location for signs confirmed. However contractor needs additional posts & fixing materials plus appropriate instruction before initiative can proceed. PH to liaise with Mike Smith (CTC) to progress.

Congleton LAP (Local Area Partnership) Cycleway Project

PH & MA attended inaugural meeting along with representatives of the various town partnership groups (former Congleton Borough area). Agreed need to develop joint approach to cycling issues. Next meeting scheduled for March 28th where group structure and objectives will be clarified.
Cycle Nation Conference 

Margaret Horner has agreed to represent the group at this conference in Birmingham in April.

Congleton Sustainability Group leaflet


Offer for CCC to publicise the group on CSG events leaflet. Suggested promoting Rode Hall rides, Pedalling Picnic and group membership. VS to complete 

Bank Account

Suggestion to change bank account from Barclays to more environmentally friendly provider. MA to progress.

Next Meeting:  Wednesday 11th April 2012 8pm in the Beartown Tap
